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Senate members may not realise that hundreds of submissions to lift the ban on nuclear power in Australia have come from a
so-called environmental protection organisation, RePlanet. This group has broadcast a lengthy pre-prepared submission,
advising that lodging it (by simply giving a name and an email address) will “help Australia’s federal politicians understand
that there is strong public support for lifting the ban on nuclear energy so that it may be used as part of the clean energy
transition”.

This lobby group argues that nuclear has the lowest lifecycle environmental impact, provides reliable 24/7 clean energy, has a
very small land use footprint, and provides high paying, long term employment.

Nothing could be further from the truth, on all counts - including ‘strong public support’. Nuclear’s environmental impact is
horrendous (Three Mile Island, Chernobyl, Windscale, Fukushima). It is demonstrably the dirtiest and most dangerous of all
forms of energy. Its land use footprint and the employment it provides are irrelevant - a solar panel on a rooftop has a very

small footprint, and projects designed around genuinely clean green energy conversions will provide countless high paying
long-term job opportunities.

Please don’t be swayed by the hundreds of submissions from this source. Australians on the whole are moving to renewable
energy, voting with their rooftops. RePlanet is trying to infiltrate genuine groups caring for the future of this planet. We
succumbed to the oil barons’ promises a hundred years ago, and lost an amazing electric car industry. Don’t let the nuclear
lobbyists scuttle the clean energy movement to line their bottomless pockets.



